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In Language Arts the students have been working with quotation marks.  Next week we will be working with homophones.  These are words that sound the same, spelled differently, and have different meanings.  In writers workshop we are writing persuasive pieces. In the next couple weeks we will look at the elements of report writing.   In reading we will begin a new unit and learn the elements of mysteries.  For example, red herrings, detectives, clues, etc.  We have begun a new read aloud novel called, The Mystery on Cranberry Farm.  We will continue with our word work as well. 

Math: We are just finishing up decimals.  We will talk about volume and capacity then look at probability.  These will be the last units to cover before our Provincial Assessment (dates below).  The third week of May we will be reviewing all material covered over the year.  Please continue to practice the math facts at home! The students will be tested on multiplication and division facts – our goal is to answer 15 questions correctly in one minute.
In Science we are beginning our unit about forces, specifically friction. We will have some fun with experiments testing for friction and reducing friction.  We will make hover crafts to see how air can reduce friction!

Reminder: Thursday, June 21st - grade 5 closing ceremony here in our gym at 1:00pm.  

Important Dates:

May 4th – No School
May 5th – No School

May 21th – No School

May 11th  – Field Trip – French Cultural Presentation
May 24-31, 2012 – Grade 5 Math Provincial Assessment Administration
Our classroom website address is http://www.mrskellyclassroom.weebly.com
I believe it is very important to communicate between home and school and will do my best to keep you informed. Should you have any questions, comments or concerns at anytime throughout the year, please contact me at the school at 738-6503 or by email denise.kelly@nbed.nb.ca.
Warm Regards, 

Denise Kelly
